
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

October 25, 2018 
 

The Naming Committee for the School Committee 
Re: 225 Nevada Street 

    
The Naming Committee will hold a Meeting on Thursday, 

November 1, 2018 at 7:00 pm in room 304 at the Education Center, 100 Walnut 
Street, Newton. 

 
AGENDA 

 
1. Approve minutes of the Meeting of August 27, 2018. 
2. Review the Committee’s preliminary recommendation regarding naming 

the building at 225 Nevada Street.  Approve a final recommendation. 
3. Discuss the proposed outline for a final report to the School Committee. 
4. Discuss additional suggestions or proposals for the School Committee 

regarding the following: 
a. Ways to honor/recognize people whose names were on school 

buildings once the school ceases to exist. 
b. Ways to catalog and honor the city’s built and changing school 

building environment and the changing school grade structure. 
c. Observations regarding the diversity (or lack thereof) of names on 

school buildings. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Naming Committee:  Jessica Eldridge-Young, Dan Kunitz, Marcia Tabenken, Ted Hess-Mahan 
     (Co-Chair), Anne Larner (Co-Chair), Robert Smith, Norah Wylie 
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NEWTON SCHOOL COMMITTEE 
 

Newton School Committee Members 
RUTHANNE FULLER – EX OFFICIO 
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   I Bridget Ray-Canada 
   II Margaret Albright 
   III Anping Shen 
   IV Diana Fisher Gomberg 
   V Steven Siegel, Vice-Chair 
   VI Ruth Goldman, Chair 
   VII Kathleen Shields 
   VIII Matthew Miller 
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